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Dear Mark,

Well, what a year it has been so far! The fundraising team
and | are so sorry that we won’t be joining you at the ‘Just
Kampers Weekend’ this year — we had such fun last year,
and it was great to meet so many of your customers, who
attend year after year. We can’t thank you enough for
donating £15,000 from the ticket sales to Phyllis Tuckwell
— it means so much to us at this difficult time.

It was lovely to read the comments on Facebook, as
everyone was so supportive of your decision, and of
Phyllis Tuckwell. The team and | are really looking forward to supporting your team, and
helping to make the 2021 ‘Just Kampers Weekend’ even bigger and better!

As | am sure you are aware, our clinical teams at Phyllis
Tuckwell have done an incredible job of adapting to the
current situation, whilst managing to maintain the
compassion and care that we are so well known for. Our
patients and families will always remain at the heart of
everything we do, but we can only continue to do this
through the support of our community, and people like
you. Thank you so much!

Please send my best wishes to Caz, Shaun, Steve and the team, and | look forward to the
time when we can start on making a great event for June 2021. I'll start by booking the
sunshine!

Yours sincerely

Laura Moody
Events Fundraising Manager

Phyllis Tuckwell Hospice Care

Tel: 01252 729400
Phyllis Tuckwell Hospice . The Beacon Centre
Woverisy Laine, mail@pth.org.uk www.pth.org.uk Gill Avenus,

Farnham, Surrey GU9 8BL Advice & Referral Team: 01252 729440 PTH.adviceandreferral@nhs.net Guildford, Surrey GU2 7TWW

Limited by Guarantee. Incorporated in England - Registered No. 1063033. Phyllis Tuckwell Memorial Hospice Ltd. Registered Charity No. 264501



